Dear All,

In view of ongoing Corona virus (COVID-19) pandemic, we at MIT, have taken a decision to allow our faculty and staff "Work from Home" from Saturday 21st March 2020 to Thursday 02nd April 2020. Teachers, as already have been advised to engage with their students in all possible online modes, must take this up every day and must follow the regular time table ensuring their availability online for the students.

All the Units/departments and section heads may kindly advise/instruct their team to complete all the assigned job(s).

If anyone wants to stay away from "Work from Home" must apply through e-mail/whatsapp message to the undersigned/the head/in-charge for the leave.

Wishing all of you a safe and healthy time ahead.

(Dr. Alok Chauhan)
Director
Meerut Institute of Technology,
Meerut